
 

  

May 16, 2025 
 
 
 
To: Governing Board Members, 
 
Summer is on its way as we prepare for FMCA’s 111th International Convention and 
RV Expo, “Rock & Roll High School.” The convention is scheduled for July 16-19, 
2025, at the CAM-PLEX in Gillette, Wyoming. To register, use the form included, 
visit www.frva.com/frva-gillette-2025-learn-more, or call our Events Department at 
(800) 543-3622. 
 
In accordance with the National Bylaws, enclosed with this mailing are the 2025 
National Bylaws Amendments that will be discussed and voted on at the 
upcoming convention in Gillette, Wyoming.  
 
To save postage expense, the Governing Board meeting material will not be 
mailed this year. We are posting the material online, and when you arrive in 
Gillette, you can pick up a book. If you will not be attending the meeting in person 
but would like a copy mailed to you after the convention, please contact the 
Chapter Services Department at the national office. Feel free to contact 
chapters@frva.com regarding any of these meeting details. 
 
Chapter secretaries received a roll call sheet for this meeting requesting 
verification of their chapter representatives. The deadline to return the roll call 
sheet is June 6, 2025. This is important for the Governing Board meeting, so please 
be sure to return the roll call sheet. If you need one, you can access it through the 
website: www.frva.com/governing-board-governance-frva  

http://www.frva.com/frva-gillette-2025-learn-more
mailto:chapters@fmca.com
http://www.frva.com/governing-board-governance-frva


FRVA is once again offering hands-on RV Driving and RV Backing classes in 
conjunction with the RV Driving School, July 9-14, 2025, just prior to the Gillette 
convention. If you or anyone you know is interested in participating in either or 
both classes, contact the Events Department. 

Remember to register for the Chapter Fair in Gillette, which will take place 
on Tuesday, July 15. A flier is included for additional information. Don’t miss 
this opportunity for your chapter to reach potential members. You must 
register to attend. There will be no on-site registrations. Tables and chairs 
must be ordered ahead of time, so don’t forget to register today. The 
deadline to register for a table is July 1. 

The results of the biannual elections conducted for the Area President 
position in the Midwest, Northeast, Rocky Mountain, South Central, and 
Southeast areas are included in this mailing. These officers will serve on the 
Executive Board for a two-year term and take office during the Annual 
Membership Meeting in Gillette, Wyoming, on July 19. 

New chapter benefit! We are pleased to announce that your chapter can 
participate in the Chapter Affiliate Program. Signing up for the Chapter 
Affiliate Program not only helps FRVA, but it also helps your chapter! Your 
chapter can earn $10 for your treasury for each new member who signs up 
using your personalized chapter affiliate link. Contact chapters@frva.com for 
details. 

The minutes from the Executive Board and Board of Directors meetings 
held on March 8, 2025, and April 17, 2025, are incorporated with this mailing. 

The dates and locations of other FMCA events are available in Family RVing 
magazine and on FRVA.com. Be sure to check which of these events fits into 
your travel plans. I hope several of them will. Each area rally has a different 
flavor and location. 

This mailing, as well as previous Governing Board mailings, can be found on 
the Governance website, frva.com/governing-board-governance-frva.  

We thank you for keeping up to date with information to share with your 
chapters and fellow Family RV Association members. Safe travels, and Lisa 
and I look forward to seeing you at the rally in Gillette.  
 
Paul G. Mitchell 
National President 
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